
 
**** UPDATE TO 2020 SPRING HUNTING SEASONS **** 

March 17, 2020 
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

 
On Monday, March 16, 2020, the Rosebud Sioux Tribal Council passed 
amendments to the 2020 Spring Turkey and Prairie Dog Seasons.   
 
 Both seasons are now closed to all of our hunters in the Non-Tribal 

Member (NM) category.  
 

 The seasons are also closed to those Tribal Member (TM) and Affiliated 
Tribal Member (ATM) hunters that do not live locally (outside the 5-
county reservation area).  

 

 However, the seasons will remain open for those TM and ATM hunters 
whom reside within the five county reservation boundaries (Todd, 
Mellette, Tripp Gregory, & Lyman). 

 
Refunds will be issued over the next couple weeks. If licenses purchased with a 
card, the refund will be put back onto the cards that were used at the time of 
purchase. Checks will be issued to those hunters who purchased with a money 
order. Anyone who paid with a money order should contact our office to ensure 
your refund is issued in a timely manner. If you do not receive your refund by 
April 1st, please contact our office.   
 
These changes are in response to the Novel Coronavirus/COVID-19 global 
pandemic and this situation is continually evolving with the changing 
circumstances. Please check with our office for the most up to date regulations 
and if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your time and cooperation in this matter.  
 
 
Respectfully,  
Frank Vanderwalker & Staff 
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